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About us:
We are a large community group consisting of over 100 volunteers, based in Churt.  We are making face visors on a complimentary basis so that we might support those key workers who are lacking PPE equipment.  We recognise that care homes, surgeries and community hospitals might be in short supply at the moment.  They are made as carefully as possible, and we have asked all our makers to sterilise their equipment and wear gloves, but they will not be “sterile” when you receive them.  
The visors are assembled from 180 micron PVC, medical grade foam and elastic.
We have distributed more than 20,000 of our visors across Surrey and E. Hampshire to hospitals (Frimley Park, Royal Surrey), community hospitals, surgeries, hospices (e.g Phyliis Tuckwell), carers and Care Homes. 

If you require face Visors, you can contact me, Sarah Bicknell by email – visorsforcarers@gmail.com

Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/VisorsforCareGivers/

To Donate:  so we can continue to make visors: 
Please visit https://www.gofundme.com/f/visors-for-care-givers OR https://paypal.me/visorsforcaregivers?locale.x=en_GB

The Small Print – Please Read – this includes our legal disclaimer:
We very much hope you will benefit from being able to use the free visors made by volunteers of the Visors for Care Givers Volunteer Group.
Organising a community response to a global pandemic is not something we’ve done before!  We have had to give lots of thought as to how we can best operate to help care homes, hospitals and other front line care providers who are in urgent need of PPE whilst at the same time protecting our existing volunteers and attracting new ones. 
The time that our volunteers devote to sourcing materials for, assembling and distributing visors is their own and they are not receiving any remuneration or expenses for their efforts. 
No legal or contractual relationship shall arise at any time between any volunteer and any recipient.   In particular, whilst volunteers have been requested to wash their hands and wear gloves when assembling visors, this cannot be guaranteed by the Visors for Care Givers Volunteer Group.   We would recommend that all visors are sanitised to the appropriate medical standard ahead of use.  All visors should also be checked by the recipient before use to verify they are safe for use.
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